
 
ICD-10 for Claims Search in PPE 

What’s Changing 

The U. S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) has finalized the adoption of the International 
Classification of Diseases – 10th Revision (ICD-10) code set, which will replace the current ICD-9 codes as of 
October 1, 2015. The new code set contains 5 times as many codes as ICD-9. 

This means that when using the Claims Search, users will be able to search by ICD-9 and ICD-10 codes to return 
the correct procedure set. An IDC-9 code may either have an exact ICD-10 equivalent or multiple possibilities for 
more specific ICD-10 codes.  If there is more than one ICD-10 code, a crosswalk mapping tool will allow the user 
to select the appropriate codes. 

This functionality will be enabled on September 24, 2015 to allow for client testing and practice.  

1:1 Match 

In cases where there is an exact match from the old ICD-9 code to the new equivalent ICD-10 code, the ICD-10 
code will be listed under the description and diagnosis columns of the search results screen. 

 

 

One-to-Many Match 

If there is not an exact 1:1 match for a code, the following crosswalk mapping tool will be appear after entering 
your search criteria. The crosswalk tool will display your options for equivalent ICD-10 code(s). 

Select the applicable scenario, then click ok.  



 
Customer Support 

For additional inquiries, please contact Passport Customer Support. Customer support is available 24/7.  

E-mail: customer.support@passporthealth.com 

Phone: (866) 854-6796 

Passport Product Dashboard: http://www.passportproductdashboard.com 
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